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This term our focus is Enterprise. As a class we will set up various businesses to organise the Christmas Parties for Nursery to Primary 7 pupils. As a class we will discuss the risks of setting up a business and discuss ways in which they can work. Groups will be given a budget where they will have to buy all the materials required. They will complete surveys with each class to determine what kind of food, music and games they would like. 
In Maths we will continue to join with the other Primary 7 class and pupils will split into groups between Miss Thomson and myself. The pupils will continue to use the programme called ‘Big Maths’ to improve mental calculations. Every week pupils will take part in CLIC Challenges and Total Recall Challenges to improve personal scores.
This term we will continue reading our class novel ‘The Garbage King’ by Elizabeth Laird. We will be following the Active Literacy Programme combined with the Reflective Reading strategies to improve our understanding of a text. Pupils will be focussing on justifying their answers using evidence from the text and reading between the lines looking for clues that the author has given. We will also be using Bloom Taxonomy questions fans to improve our higher order thinking skills. 
This term Primary 7 have been invited to a safety funfair organised by Absafe, this will be very exciting. Pupils will also get the opportunity to visit Rosewell House or Summerhill Lodge to take part in craft activities and games with some of the residents. 
Some other useful information to help you out; 
· Homework: Spelling and maths homework will be given out every Monday and is to be handed in on a Thursday. Please could you sign each page of your child’s work. If you have any comments regarding their homework please feel free to write a note beside your child’s work. 


· Reading:  Reading homework will be given out and heard on a Tuesday along with a reading task for the Red, Blue and Yellow group. This will be completed in a jotter. The Green group will have reading homework handed out and heard on a Tuesday and Thursday. 


· Our timetable 
We have gym on a Wednesday and Thursday. Could you please ensure your child has their gym kit on those days.
Miss Gardiner

